February 25, 2020
Garnett, Kansas

The Governing Body of the City of Garnett met in regular session on February 25, 2020 at 6:00
p.m. at City Hall with the following individuals present, Greg A. Gwin and Jody Cole, City
Commissioners; Chris Weiner, City Manager; Terry J. Solander, City Attorney; and Travis
Wilson, City Clerk. Brigitte Brecheisen-Huss, Mayor was absent.

CALL TO ORDER
Mayor Pro-Tempore Cole called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited, followed by Reverend Jonathan Hall giving the invocation.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

The Governing Body reviewed the February 11, 2020 City Commission Meeting minutes. A
motion was made by Commissioner Gwin to approve the February 11, 2020 City Commission
Meeting minutes. Mayor Pro-Tempore Cole seconded the motion. Motion passed 2-0.

CITIZENS TO BE HEARD
There were no citizens to be heard.

GOVERNING BODY

Commissioner Gwin commented the Joint City/County/USD 365/Hospital meeting was a very
informative meeting and both the Hospital and School District have many exciting projects coming
up. He also mentioned the County was finishing up some projects on the Courthouse and is
planning on having another tax sale soon.

Commissioner Cole didn’t have any comments.

REGULAR BUSINESS
e Consideration of Appointment of Student Representative. After discussion, Commissioner
Gwin made a motion to approve the Appointment of Zachary Barnes as the Student
Representative. Mayor Pro-Tempore Cole seconded the motion. Motion passed 2-0.

e Consideration of Appointments for two vacant positions on the Airport Advisory Board.
After discussion, Commissioner Gwin made a motion to appoint Gordon Blackie and Tom
Horstick to the Airport Advisory Board. Mayor Pro-Tempore Cole seconded the motion.
Motion passed 2-0.

o Consideration of Semi-Monthly Bills in the amount of $119,019.62. After discussion,
Commissioner Gwin made a motion to approve the semi-monthly bills in the amount of
$119,019.62. Mayor Pro-Tempore Cole seconded the motion. Motion passed 2-0.
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INFORMATIONAL ITEMS

City Manager’s report was received and discussed. City Manager Weiner mentioned Kelly Potter
resigned from the Steering Committee creating a vacancy. He also mentioned Julie Turnipseed
put in an application to join the committee. After discussion, Mayor Pro-Tempore Cole made a
motion to appoint Julie Turnipseed to the Steering Committee. Commussioner Gwin seconded the
motion. Motion passed 2-0.

The Rural Prosperity Listening Tour Results were received and discussed.
Mayor Pro-Tempore Cole mentioned the City Wide Clean Up will be April 13 through 17", 2020.

Mayor Pro-Tempore Cole mentioned the Asset Management Workshop will be held on March 10,
2020.

Mayor Pro-Tempore Cole mentioned the KansasWorks Mobile Career Unit will be in Garnett the
third Wednesday of every month.

CITIZENS TO BE HEARD
There were no citizens to be heard.

EXECUTIVE SESSION
After discussion, the planned Executive Session was tabled until the first meeting in March due to
Mayor Brecheisen-Huss’ absence.

ADJOURNMENT
With no further business before The Governing Body, Mayor Pro-Tempore Cole made a motion
to adjourn the meeting. Commissioner Gwin seconded the motion. Motion passed 2-0.

Meeting adjourned at 6:25 p.m.
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